THETUES.NEWS 4-11-2017

BRENT ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

MUSEUM MAGNET PROGRAM

Coming Up

Tuesday, April 4 - May 1 Re-Enrollment packets sent home

Wednesday, April 12 Chancellor Wilson Visit 10 a.m.

PTA General Meeting 6:30 - 8 p.m. **ASL Interpreters Provided**

Friday, April 14 Term 3 Report Cards Sent Home

Monday - April 17 - 21 **Spring Break** No School for students and teachers.

Brent front office hours Tuesday - Friday, 8 - 4:30 p.m. Closed Monday for Emancipation Day

Wednesday, April 26 **PTA Board Meeting** 6:30 - 8 p.m.

Wednesday, May 3 PTA General Meeting 6:30 - 8 **ASL Interpreters Provided**

Monday, May 1 - Friday, May Staff Appreciation Week

Brent's Production of Seussical Jr. was Amazing!

Don't cry because it's over. Smile because it happened.



Brent's Seussical production was amazing!!!

The cast and crew hit it out of the park with their phenomenal performances on Thursday and Friday evenings. They embraced the challenge of Brent's first ever musical and are already talking about next year's show!! Thank you again to all the wonderful parents who volunteered their time to help make the show the best ever!! We are currently in the process of planning the cast party (on Friday, April 28 from 4:45 p.m.-6:00 p.m.), where we can celebrate the cast & crew's hard work!

Buy-One-Get-One-Free-Book Fair Is Coming

The Buy-One-Get-One-Free Book Fair will be held from April 24 to April 28. The fair will be open Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday from 8:00 to 8:30 am and 3:15 to 4:15 pm, and on Wednesday from 8:00 to 8:30 am and 3:15 to 6:30 pm. The last opportunity to take advantage of the buy one get one free sale will be Friday morning from 8:00 - 8:30 pm.

If you can help with clean-up on April 28 right after school please contact Ms. Bettina in the library or by e-mail at bettina.schewe@dc.gov.

Congratulations to the Spring Gala Team - 2017 Gala T remendous Success

A HUGE thank you to all who worked hard on the 2017 Brent Taste of the Hill Spring Gala. The Building Museum served as an iconic backdrop to an event celebrating the Brent community. The donated auction items and class art projects were amazing. If you purchased auction items but did not pick them up after the event, please stop by the front office to

claim your fabulous items! A special thanks to event organizers, Ruby Smith, Claire Portolese and Amy Caspari.

Green Enrollment Folders Sent Home Last Week - Turn in Today!

If your child(ren) is(are) currently enrolled at Brent, your new enrollment package was sent home last week in a super bright green folder. If there is incorrect information on the form, please provide any updated information before turning in your enrollment package. Your completed enrollment package should consist of the following:

- · Enrollment Form (which must be signed and dated prior to submission)
- · Media Release Form
- · Language Survey Documents
- · Residency verification documents. These documents must match with the parent/guardian signing the enrollment form.
- · Health Certification and Oral

You must submit your completed enrollment package to Denise Diggs, Andrea Casula or Peter Young in the Brent front office. At the time of your enrollment, the parent/guardian who provides residency verification must sign the Sworn Statement of DC Residency. Please do not send your enrollment package in an envelope or give it to your child's teacher, we cannot accept enrollment packages except through a direct exchange with the Brent front office staff. If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Denise Diggs, Ms. Andrea Casula or Mr. Peter Young at 202.698.3363. At the very latest, enrollment packets are due May 1.